October 16, 1963

Professor Mitsuo Nakano

Institute of Geology and Mineralogy
Faculty of Science, Hiroshima University
Hiroshima, Japan

Dear Professor Nakanos

Thank you very much for sending me copies of your various
interesting papers. They make a valuable addition to my reference
library.

I am now engaged in an intensive study of the Ostreidae,
living and fossil, and am trying to obtain copies of the Japanese
literature concerning this family. Would you know how I could
obtain a copy of: Yokoyama, Matajiro, 1920, Possils from the Miura
Peninsula,..: Imperial University of Tokyo, Journal of the College
of S8ciences, vol, 36, no, 6, pp. 1198, pls, 1-20, In this paper
Ostrea musashiana is deascribed, vhich is one of the species I am
interested in. 1Is Professor Yokoyama still living? If so, what 1s
his address? '

With many thanke
Sincerely yours,

H., B. Stenzel
HBS: tm

Encl: Paper on Aragonite
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